Minutes
Dean’s Administrative Council

Information Update

a. COE Basketball Night 2/11/2010 - information provided

b. New Faculty Searches — Ms. Peggy Danneker will join the College of Education on August 15,
2010 as a Special Education Instructor in the Leadership and Teacher Education Department.

C. Spring Enrollment — The Final Headcount Enrollment Statistics Comparison Report was
distributed and showed a decrease in Spring 2010 enrollments in the College of Education in
comparison to Spring 2009 enrollments. COE Chairs will look at enrollment issues with
Program Coordinators to discuss ideas to retain students.

Founders Day
The DAC discussed The Fourth Annual Founders Day Celebration in an effort to decide whether to

continue the accepted practice of recognizing Founders Day annually or once every five years. 33 ()JFJ1 0 du90:



Academic Dismissal
The COE has submitted a proposal to Dr. Keith Harrison, Dean and Associate VP of Academic Affairs

requesting approval of a CIP Code to define its programs and academic dismissal procedures as it
applies to the college


http://www.southalabama.edu/vpresearch/policies.html
http://www.southalabama.edu/ott/

